Nadeem Jan

From: Walid Hassan <peobajour2@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, 25 September, 2020 11:49 AM

To: Nadeem Jan

Cc: Shahid Ali; ahmadsha@who.int

Subject: Re: Explanation letter on account Neglect of duty
AOA Dear Colleagues,

I recommend to issue a warning and deduction of salary as it is a serious negligence of TORs and SOPs

On Friday, September 25, 2020, Nadeem Jan <nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk> wrote:

Dear Dr. Walid Hassan Sb,

UCPO Mr. Jamshaid Igbal following reply have received and looking forward for your valuable comments/ feedback in
this regard,

Thanks in advance for all your close support and cooperation.

Regards,

Nadeem Jan

Project Officer-PTPP CTC

From: Jamshaid Igbal [mailto:jigbal.islami@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, 24 September, 2020 06:06 PM

To: Nadeem Jan

Subject: Re: Explanation letter on account Neglect of duty

R/sir.

With due respect It's stated in great honour! Definitely It's my duty and with this concern I am regularly
visiting OPD as morning to noon and asking from Dr on duty about Afp, NNT,measles, Sari, ILI, Covid-19,
but can't read OPD register as Dr,s writing. On my request Peo Dr walid sb instructed that Drs to share Afp
details with Ucpos, and an explanation called from both Drs in this regard. But Lm sorry on non serious
attitude of Dr,s towards Surveillance.



I apologized for what has been done and assure you that I'll be careful in future InshALLAH. Hope you'll
affirm.

Pray for you with best wishes.
Regards:
Jamshaid Igbal

Date: 24/9/2020

On Wed, 23 Sep 2020, 12:58 pm Nadeem Jan, <nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk> wrote:

Dear Mr. Jamshaid Igbal,

Please find attached file of Explanation letter on account Neglect of duty.

Regards,

Nadeem Jan

Project Officer-PTPP CTC

Virus-free. www.avg.com

With Much Gratitude
From the desk of

Dr. Walid Hassan



Polio Eradication Officer (Bajaur )

PEI-EPI World Health Organization
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